
Dear Parents, Carers and supporters of the school 

and pre-school, 

Have you started your Christmas shopping?  

Did you know that whenever you buy anything 

online you could be collecting free donations for the 

Prince Of Wales School Association - POWSA? 

There are over 3,000 shops and sites on board ready 

to make a donation, including Amazon, John Lewis, 

Argos, Debenhams, Clarins, Next, Apple, Interflora 

and Waitrose– it doesn't cost you a penny extra! 

It's as easy as 1, 2, 3... 

1. Head to 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/powsa/ 

and join for free. 

2. Every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising 

first to find the site you want and start shopping. 

3. After you’ve checked out, that retailer will make a 

donation to your good cause for no extra cost 

whatsoever! 

There are no catches or hidden charges and POWSA 

will be really grateful for your donations. 

We have raised £3.20 in the last 30 days just by 

completing our usual shopping.  We know we can 

raise much more if more people sign up and support 

us. 

We hope to see those small donations adding up to 

fund great resources for the school and pre-school.   

Please share with you friends and family. 

 

Thank you for your support. 


